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Form 1A - Beneficiary Designation $10,000 Death Benefit 
 

Please note that if an employee designates a spouse as beneficiary, any dissolution or annulment of marriage 
following the execution of the beneficiary form shall have no effect on the designation of that individual.  In other 
words, if an employee is no longer married to the designated beneficiary at the time of his/her death, unless the 
employee had subsequently completed another beneficiary form revoking the prior beneficiary designation, CERF 
must pay the $10,000 death benefit to the ex-spouse.   If you have an employee who has had a divorce and is now 
single, you may want to remind him/her to review his/her beneficiary designations previously submitted on Form 1A to 
decide if completion of a new form is warranted.  At the same time, you will want to give the employee a Form 8-
Beneficiary Designation – Single Vested Death Benefit to complete if the employee is nearing vested status.  This will 
enable him/her to designate a beneficiary to receive a refund of contributions (since no 50% J & S benefit will be 
payable to a spouse) in the event the employee dies vested and is single.   

 
Military Leave 
  

Military Leave must be purchased in order to have it count towards vesting and creditable service however, military 
service will only be credited if the employee returns to county employment.     


